
June  21,  2012  The  BC  is
analyzing  the  Disturbing
Advertising Spot on TV Kanal5
Skopje,  June  21,  2012  –  The  Broadcasting  Council  (BC)  is
analyzing the advertising spot on TV Kanal5, aimed to promote
the  new  series,  which  TV  Kanal5  has  been  airing  since
yesterday (20 June) on its TV channel. This analysis will
show, whether this advertising spot is in accordance with the
Broadcasting Law.

Today, the members of the BC are going to hold a consultative
meeting on this issue.

BC denies the information, according to which the license of
TV Kanal5 had been revoked and urges the editorial staff of
all media outlets to keep to the professional journalistic
standards  for  non  biased,  correct  and  non-speculative
reporting.
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